ASSEMBLY REW MICHAEL GOLDBLOOM, PASTOR

OF e

May 20™, 2024

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We just had the screening of “Rainbow in the Night” at our
congregation, in Willow Grove, PA. on May 19" | would highly
recommend that you show this movie to your congregation. It is a
movie that will touch people’s hearts and give them the hope of
forgiveness and restoration. It is also evangelistic, reaching out to
those who do not know our Messiah Jesus. We had many visitors and
opportunities to minister to them, as well as those in our congregation
that could identify with Goldie. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me.

With His Love,
e, Mk

Pastor Mike Goldbloom

1882 Kimbal fsanus & Wilow Groes, PA 19000



Recommendation via Video
From Senior Pastor Todd Joyner

|

Youiube %] I3

Pastor Todd Joyner from Church in the
Gardens in Palm Beach Gardens, FL,
shares his wonderful recommendation
from the movie screening of RAINBOW
IN THE NIGHT held at his church.

https://youtu.be/Rwa69YOV390
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